
Sunday Evening Announcement 
August 18, 2019 
7:00 p.m. 
For the week of:  August 19, 2019 – August 23, 2019 
 
Good Evening: 
 
This is Dr. John Mazzella calling, your child’s High School Principal.  The purpose of this evenings 
call is to keep you informed of the activities, events, and happenings scheduled for the week of 
August 19, 2019 – August 23, 2019. 
 

• Tomorrow, Monday, August 19th is underclass picture day.  Your child will be led to the 
multi-purpose room at the appropriate time for this event. 

• Also, Monday, August 19th, at 6:00 p.m. is our annual All Sports Meeting in the multi-
purpose room.  Anyone interested in participating on ANY FBHS sports team this school 
year needs to attend.  This meeting is for students and parents/guardians. 

• Wednesday, August 21st “Future Now” program in the gym.  Assembly during 6th period 
and the evening community event at 7:00 p.m. 

• Girls Varsity Volleyball game at home, August 22nd against Fletcher High School, 5:30 
and 6:30. 

• If your child has not returned these forms from last week, please return them this week.  
The forms are: 
1. the Student/Parent Laptop Agreement Form* 
2. the Student Technology Agreement Form 
3. The two-sided Medical Emergency Information Card 
4. The two-sided Release of Student Information sheet 
 
*Students will not be issued a computer without a signed Student/Parent Laptop 
Agreement Form. 
 
Please complete these four vital pieces of information, sign, and return them ASAP. 
 

Additional reminders:  Part of our new safety procedures requires anyone visiting or checking 
out students to produce identification. 
 
Car pickup and drop off has now moved to the circle in front of the gymnasium.  Not in front of 
building 4. 
 
The back gate, “the path” by the fieldhouse, will be locked at all times!  Students will not be 
able to walk through there at any time.   

 
This same announcement is posted on our website at fernandinahigh.com along with a 

complete list of monthly activities for the months of August and September. 

Thank you for taking time to listen to this important message. 

GO PIRATES! 


